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   OUR STURDY ACT COMPLIANCE PLAN  
 
After several months of testing out various methods we have decided on our solution: 
 
We will shorten the extension of our 18” drawers by 3 ½” and add some counter-weight to the 
back/bottom of our units. 
 
We will NOT change any drawer box sizes.  
 
This will be called a full-access drawer, as you can still use the whole drawer. You will also be 
able to open all drawers at any time. 
 
This is a simple and cost-effective way to make our product compliant, yet also keep changes 
to our designs minimal. 
 
Each unit will be tested according to the new ASTM F2057-23 testing standard and will be fully 
compliant before being shipped. 
 
We will not have a price increase or upcharge at this time. In 2024 we will reassess and 
determine if any changes are necessary. 
 
 
If you have any further questions please reach out and we’ll be glad to answer them for you. 
 
 
 
 
We greatly appreciate your business and look forward to working with you in the future! 

 
 
 

 

                    -Cletus, Ida, Kendall, and Freeman 


